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We meet on the 4th Tuesday of each month, 6:30 pm Social Time, 7:00 p.m. Meeting, at St. Paul Lutheran Church, 4686 East Walnut Street, 
Westerville, OH 43081, Web Site: http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com, E-mail: westervillequiltguild@gmail.com  

SOCIAL TIME – Meet and Greet – Arrive Early When You Can… 

Start gathering around 6:30. Greet friends & MEET new members. Members: This 
month make sure you find someone you would like to know better, a new member or 
guest, and introduce yourself. New Members/Guests: If you are a new member/guest, 
approach someone you don’t know and introduce yourself. Learn a little about the other 
person and share a bit about yourself! We are a friendly bunch! 

November 30, 2021 
Sheila Bachelor, Janice Baer, Becky Lance, & Pat Trenor, 

Presidents-of-the-Month 

Holiday Party 
Our Annual Holiday Party is happening! We will be making a 
Holiday Ornament and having a Cookie Exchange. Members 
who wish to make a Holiday Ornament need to bring the fol-
lowing: 
 

 15 to 20 pieces of scraps measuring 6 to 8 inches long and 1/4 to 1/2 inch 
 wide - Scraps can be of fabric; rick-rack; lace; ribbon; netting. 

 If you have a glue gun with one or two glue sticks please bring it. 
 
Members who wish to participate in the cookie exchange need to bring 12 cook-
ies; individually wrapped. Please also include a card with the NAME of the cookie 
and a list of ingredients for those with food sensitivities. 

NEWS 

Westerville Quilt Guild Needs You! 
Now is the time to start thinking about being President-of-the-Month in 
2022! It’s easy, fun, and you can decide what you want to present or who 
you would like to get to present to the members. Come up with an idea 
yourself, or get together with some quilting friends and come up with a 
meeting idea! So let’s get started with sign ups for next year...there’s only 
the November meeting left in 2021! We need  you! 

Howl 
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2021 Program Sneak Peek 

 
 
November 30 (New Date) — Sheila Bachelor, 
Janice Baer, Becky Lance, Pat Trenor —  
Holiday Party 
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2020-2021 Committees 
Do you want to remain on any committee from 
2020, if not please let me know. Thank you. 

Executive Committee 
Judy Theil  Abby Miller 
Janice Baer  Sue Meek 
Jeff Bretthauer 
  
Hospitality: 
Barbara Vance Sue Meek 
Patty Callahan Leslie Ressa 
Debbie Leanza  
 
Fun with Fabric: 
Karen Lesuer Shannon Bartlett 
Lisa Smith  Sue Meek 
  
Keeper of the WQG Quilts & Scrapbooks: 
Susan Edwards 

Membership: 
Janice Baer and Judy Theil 

Newsletter: 
Lisa Smith (also on Executive Committee) 

Publicity: 
Sue Meek 

Monthly Opportunity Basket: 
Shannon Bartlett 

Service Committee: 
Gayle Seeman Jeff Bretthauer 
Leslie Ressa  Patty Callahan 
Cathy Widner Pam Aylor 
Exie Lundquist 
 
Sunshine Committee: 
Christina Sidebottom 

Website and Facebook: 
Lisa Smith, Website  (also on Exec. Com) 
Melissa Grawe, Facebook (also on Exec. Com) 

Workshops/Retreats/Trips: 
Workshops: Ruthie Hoover and Judy Theil 
Retreats: Abby Miller and Pam Aylor 
Trips: Sue Meek 

Fat Quarter Raffle 
Jeff Bretthauer 

Take Down or Put Away Things 
Christina Sidebottom 

QUEEN BEE BLOCK PARTY 2021 
The 2021 Queen Bee Block Party 
has ended. Thank you to all the 
participants….it was a fun year! 

Westerville Quilt Guild 

Sunshine Committee 

If you know of a member who is 
sick, has had surgery, or has had a death in the 

family, please contact Christina Sidebottom 
who will send a card. 

Service Committee  

NO-CONTACT drop-off and 
pick-up of pillow case kits avail-
able to your house (for most 
guild members). We are making 
pillow cases for Maryhaven 
women and children, as well as 

for Children’s hospital. Please contact Pam 
Aylor at 614-325-2800 (call or text) to make 
arrangements.  

Also, we have a couple bags of fabric of vari-
ous odd sizes or prints that would not make 
good pillow cases. If you want to look through 
them (in-person or virtually), please contact 
Pam.  



 

 

Newsletter Information 
Newsletter submissions should be sent as an attachment or typed in the body of an email to the following email address: 
westervillequiltguild@gmail.com. The “publication” date for the Newsletter will be the 3rd Tuesday of the month. All items 
submitted to the Newsletter need to be in by the 2nd Tuesday of the month. If you have any questions or suggestions, con-
tact Lisa Smith, WQG Newsletter Editor. 

Fun with Fabric (FWF) 
 
Upcoming Challenges —  
 

PRECUT PREDICAMENT –  

Due at November Meeting 

Most of us have at least one pack of charm 
squares lying around. This challenge is to ac-
tually use those precuts in a project. Use up 
your charm packs, layer cakes, jelly rolls, etc. 
There are tons of patterns on the internet 
or you can make up your own. (If you don’t 
have precuts you can make your own out of 
scraps from larger pieces of fabric.  

 

Planning is underway for FWF 2022. Ideas 
under consideration: 

 Round Robin Mystery 

 Quilt Along 

 Challenges: color, technique, design 

 Project with Service Committee 

If you have a suggestion, request, or feed-
back from past projects pease reach out to 
any FWF Committee member. 

National Mousse Day 
— November 30 

National Mousse Day is 
celebrated on November 
30 every year, and we 
can’t wait to whip up some 
lovey-dovey sweetness 
for our near and dear 

ones. If you’re fond of decadent desserts, 
you should definitely get the most out of 
this food holiday. Did you know that the 
word ‘mousse’ is derived from French? In 
Old French, it means ‘froth’ or ‘foam’. As the 
name suggests, this appetizer is made by 
beating egg whites and cream until they turn 
light and fluffy like foam. Although it is 
more popularly served as a dessert, mousse 
can also be prepared as a savory. Depending 
on the type of mousse, its consistency can 
vary from thick and creamy to light and airy. 
Originally prepared in France, mousse found 
its way into the United States only in the 
late 19th century. And aren’t we all glad that 
it did? 

2021. Copyright © 2017–2021 by National Today (https://
nationaltoday.com). All rights reserved.  

The November Raffle Basket is  
Naughty or Nice. It will be 
filled with all sorts of holiday 
themed goodies. The drawing 
will be at the end of the meet-
ing. Tickets are $1 or 6 for $5. 
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